
 

Dear Parents/Carers         9th June 2022  
 

KS2 Football Teams 
 
We have managed at long last to organise a couple of matches for both the Year 3/4 team and 
the Year 5/6 team. 
 
Thursday 16th June  
The Year 5 & 6 team will play a knock out competition against St Mary’s (Sabden), Bolton by 
Bowland and Grindleton Primary Schools. 
This will be in school time. 
(The Year 3 & 4 team will be playing against St Mary’s but the date has yet to be finalised.  
Again this will be in school time). 
No permission is required for this ‘trip’ as it is considered a local outing. 
 
Thursday 23rd June 
Both the Year 3/4 AND the Year 5/6 teams will be travelling to Crawshawbooth Primary School 
to each play a game. 
We will be travelling in a hired mini bus/ coach and therefore will need parental permission to 
attend the matches. 
For the matches it would be great if your child could use their own shin pads etc although we 
have a few bits and bobs that we are happy to lend out.  I am frantically looking for the school 
football kit as its about 3 years since we last used it.  If it can’t be found you can guess what I 
will be doing over the weekend! 
 
Unfortunately, parents have been asked not to attend any of the matches as the timings are in 
school hours and other children will be around.   If you can drop me a quick email at 
head@sabden.lancs.sch.uk to give your permission I would be most grateful. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell 
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